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DDP / RFP 100021586-A 
 

ENGLISH 

QUESTION #1 

We have noted the change to ANNEX “C”  BASIS OF PAYMENT from the original RFP, that payment will be a firm price for the 
work performed, and that any other format including subscription as a basis of payment, will be considered non-compliant. 

For many providers, subscription payment is their only mode of operation. Is there any way around this new condition? 

ANSWER #1 

A subscription payment will not be considered for this contract. 

The Contractor will be paid firm price as per the basis of payment stated in the contract. 

 

 


